
Thank you for your participation! 

Please attach quilt 
dimensions and name and 
address of donator to each 

donated quilt. 

 

COMING SOON! 
 

The 2017 Oregon  
Synod Assembly  

Quilt Auction 
To Benefit ELCA 

World Hunger 

Quilters, Friends,  
     Neighbors! 

This silent auction benefits the programs of ELCA World 
Hunger, bringing sustainable solutions that get at the 
root causes of hunger and poverty to those in need 
around the globe. 

 

You do not have to be a quilter to join in!  Invite your  
 quilting friends and neighbors to contribute quilts in 

support of this important ELCA work, or purchase a  
      hand-made quilt to donate. 

 

 Unleash your creative design spirit for this much-
anticipated event! Your donation is tax-deductible.  

 

Send a quilt with your congregation’s Assembly Voting 
Members or call or email the Synod Office for infor-
mation on how to get your quilt to the auction.  

 office@oregonsynod.org or (503) 413-4191 

May 5 – May 7, 2017 
Red Lion on the River 

Hotel 
Portland, Oregon 


